

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Budget Advisory Committee on Thursday, September 19, at 4:00 p.m., has been canceled. A future date for the next meeting has not been scheduled at this time.

For more information, please call Linda Swan, Deputy City Manager at (805) 583-6853.

Linda Swan

Deputy City Manager

If any interested individual has a disability that may require accommodation to participate in this meeting, please contact the City Manager's Office at (805) 583-6701. Upon advance notification, reasonable arrangements will be made to provide accessibility to the meeting.

